
 
 

CORPORATE SERVICES  -  REAL ESTATE SECTION 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED SALE OF CITY OWNED PARKLAND 
 

The City of Greater Sudbury is considering declaring surplus and selling the following parkland property to 

Conseil scolaire catholique du Nouvel-Ontario for the construction of a new elementary school. 

 

The northwest portion of 4040 Elmview Drive, Hanmer, being part of PIN 73504-2249(LT), part of Part 1 on Plan 

53R-4321, City of Greater Sudbury, approximately 10 acres in size. 

 

 

 

Any person interested in voicing his/her comments on the proposed sale may write to the City of Greater 

Sudbury, Real Estate Section, Attention: Tanya Rossmann-Gibson, Property Administrator, P.O. Box 5000, Station 

A, Sudbury ON P3A 5P3, or email tanya.rossmann-gibson@greatersudbury.ca, prior to December 8, 2017. 

 

Please note comments submitted on this matter, including the originator’s name and address, become part of 

the public record, may be viewed by the general public and may be published in a Planning report, included 

in the Planning Committee agenda and posted on the City’s website.  By submitting information, you are 

indicating that you have obtained the consent of persons whose personal information is included in the 

information to be disclosed to the public.  

 

For additional information regarding the proposed sale, please call Tanya Rossmann-Gibson, Property 

Administrator, at (705) 674-4455 extension 2511 or attend at the offices at Tom Davies Square, 200 Brady Street, 

main floor, Sudbury. 
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